
10/7/20 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

So we come to the end of a very unusual academic year, the coming 
weeks may not seem very different even though it is the beginning of 
the summer holidays! Again, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for becoming the home school teachers and ensuring that, 
‘learning never stops’. However, you may be limited on what you can do 
over the summer weeks and therefore, to support you and in 
preparation for the new term the school have put together a summer 
package. You will find all the following materials on our school website- 
see below: 

 

Welcome to Reception Information/ activities to help children prepare for their start at 
Herrick  

Summer Learning A range of activities from Nursery to Year 6 children – 
resources/activities/structured work to complete/ also includes 
a timetable to help children organise their time 

School Updates (please 
check close to return to 
school for videos on 
opening) 

Information on returning to school and videos showing 
changes and systems to be followed 

Third Space Learning Numeracy on-line tutoring 
Times Tables Rock Stars Help children learn their time-tables 
Reading Reading websites/challenges/ books available to support 

children of all ages develop reading 
Yr6 Transition Support in transition to secondary school 
CGP Books How to use workbooks sent out to you via post 

Take care and stay safe. 

All from Herrick Primary School. 


